
From: Mark Antcliff
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0420/FL Hightrees, Woodlands, Sleights
Date: 17 July 2018 15:26:39

From GIS woodland trees (probably on adjacent land) appear to be about 7m from end
of proposed extension. Not sure that this will be a constraint on the proposal itself but it
may be that the RPA’s of the trees will need to be protected depending on their size.
 Also large trees to south of property do they need any protection from construction
activity?
 
Mark Antcliff
Woodland Officer
North York Moors National Park Authority
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From: Wendy Strangeway
To: Wendy Strangeway
Subject: FW: Re: Hightrees, Woodlands, Sleights, - NYM/2018/0420/FL
Date: 20 July 2018 15:46:58

 
 
 
Mrs Wendy Strangeway
Planning Administration Officer
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
YO62 5BP
 
Tel: 01439 772700
 
 
From:  [mailto: ] 
Sent: 16 July 2018 18:51
To: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Subject: Re: Hightrees, Woodlands, Sleights, - NYM/2018/0420/FL
 
Dear Team
 
Unfortunately this came in after the agendas were issued for our 19th July meet, due to
my taking 'leave time', therefore, we are unable to respond.
 
Regards
 
Victoria
 
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the EE network.
From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
Sent: Monday, 2 July 2018 11:42
To: 
Subject: Hightrees, Woodlands, Sleights, - NYM/2018/0420/FL
 
You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning
Service) in relation to a planning matter at Hightrees, Woodlands, Sleights, .

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your
records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and
password, please click the link http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in
the attached letter.

If you are a statutory consultee and would like to use electronic correspondence via our e-

mailto:/O=NYMNP/OU=NYMNP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=W.TROUSDALE
mailto:w.strangeway@northyorkmoors.org.uk
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consultation site please contact the Planning Dept via email at
planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk who will be happy to set you up with a log-in username
and password..

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software free of
charge:
- Microsoft Word Viewer for Word attachments.
- Adobe Reader for PDF attachments.

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by
Mimecast.
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com
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From:
To: Planning
Subject: Bat informatives 25/06/2018 - 01/07/2018
Date: 10 July 2018 11:51:05

Good afternoon,

If the following application is approved, please can a bat informative be included with 
the approval letter;

NYM/2018/0420/FL – Hightrees, Woodlands, Sleights

Many thanks,

Elspeth

Elspeth Ingleby
Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700
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